
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 5 Summer Term 
     25th May 2017 

 

School Council – Defibrillator 

Fundraising Update 
The school council have pledged to raise £100 

towards the defibrillator which is being planned to 

be sited in the village. 
 

Katie and Evie’s Colouring Competition 

Well done to the winners – Jole, Peyton,  

Holly and Jack. 

 

Summer and Elinor’s tombola 

for children after school on Wednesday was a huge 

success and raised £44.50.  WOW!! Well done! 

 

Sports Session 

organised by William, Charlie and Harvey 

Wednesday 7th June at lunchtime. 

50p each child. 

 

The total raised so far is £109.25 

 
 

 

Foundation Stage 

BeSKILD Sports 

Morning at Belton 

School 
Yesterday our school 

hosted a sports morning for 

all foundation stage children 

from our trust family of 

schools  – St Botolph’s, 

Kegworth, Long Whatton, 

Diseworth and Oxley.  We 

welcomed over 160 children 

who took part in sporting 

activities on the field.  This 

was set up by Mrs Jones 

who organised and ran the 

event on what was the 

hottest day of the year – so 

far!  Everyone had a great 

time.  Thank you Mrs Jones. 

We break for half term today!   

Please don’t forget that Monday 5th June will be a teacher day 
for staff training so school is closed to the children.   
School will reopen for children on Tuesday 6th June. 

 

Tennis Team News 
On Tuesday Mrs Chamberlain 

took the Year 3, 4 and 5 
tennis teams to Shepshed 

High School.  Our teams did 
really well in doubles and 

excelled in singles matches 
where William won the Year 
4 medal and Ava narrowly 

missed a medal in the Year 4 
girls final.   

Well done to all our players. 

Classroom Staffing 
Arrangements for 

September 2017 Onwards 
We are sorry to have to let you know 
that Miss King and Miss Sheldon will 
not be with us from September.  Miss 
King is going to pursue a new venture 
and Miss Sheldon is going to train to be 
a teacher.  Both will be missed and we 
wish them well in their new beginnings.  
There will be some reorganisation of 
staffing because of this. 
 
Reception: Job share –  

Mrs Johns (2.5 days) 
Mrs Peczek (3 days) 

 
Year 1 and 2:  Mrs Jones 
 
Year 3 and 4:   Mrs Scott 
 
Year 5 and 6:   Mrs Cobbin 

Learning Support Assistant Vacancy 
We currently have a vacancy for a LSA for 32 hours per week starting  

in September in the Reception class.   

 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up 

Sponsored Fitness in Schools Fundraising for LOROS and Belton School 
On Tuesday Brian, from Fitness in Schools, was in school working with the children to improve sports skills including their 
balance, speed, agility and their overall fitness.  Please return any sponsorship forms and money raised to school as soon as 
possible.  Many thanks. 

 

  
 

Year 1 BeSKILD 

Trust Sports Event 

- Tuesday 6th June 
Our Year 1s have been 

invited to Long Whatton 

School to take part in a 

BeSKILD trust sports 

morning with other Year 1 

children from our family 

of schools. 

Duathlon Event 
The Duathlon BeSKILD trust 

event is on Thursday 8th June 
at Hicks Lodge.. 

Congratulation Tyler, Ava, 
Romilly, Jack, Benediktas, 

Harry, Molly, Holly and Harry  
who have made the team!  
Keep up with your running 
and cycling training in the 

holidays. 

QUADKIDS 
Our Year 3, 4 and 5 

children are taking 

part in Quadkids on 

Tuesday 6th June at 

1pm at Shespshed 

High School.  Team 

letters have gone out 

to the children 

involved.  Please see 

Mrs Chamberlain if 

you have any 

questions. 

General Election 
On Thursday 8th June it is the 
General  Election so we are 
doing a house day with the  

British values theme of 
DEMOCRACY. 

New Parents 

Induction Evening 

Thursday 8th June 

6.30pm – 

7.30pm in school 

 

 


